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Dear Heidelberg Alumni and friends, 

You are cordially invited to the first meeting of Heidelberg Alumni U.S. (HAUS) in Portland, 
Oregon, on Saturday, July 28, 2012. 

Universität Heidelberg is looking for former students, exchange students, professors, 
researchers and friends to build its American HAUS. Whether you spent a semester, a year or 
even graduated at Universität Heidelberg, you are invited to network, exchange memories and 
share your experiences. All friends of Heidelberg are also welcome. 
 
HAUS established the Pacific Northwest Region to include the states of Oregon and 
Washington. The first meeting took place in Seattle. We now look forward to establish an active 
group in Portland. 

 
John Barber, the HAUS Co-Chair for the Pacific Northwest Region will be in town for a meet & 
greet, and to discuss the alumni club and its goals. Since John is located in Seattle, he is hoping 
to find a Co-Chair in Portland to share the responsibilities for the Pacific Northwest Chapter.  

 
Please join John and your other fellow alumni on 

 

Saturday, July 28, 2012, 2 PM at  
 

Prost!Portland,  
4237 N. Mississippi Ave, Portland, Oregon 97217  

 Phone 503-954-2674 
 

The get-together may continue at the Oregon Brewfest 
(http://www.oregonbrewfest.com/) 

 
Please RSVP by July 25, 2012 to info@HeidelbergUniversity.org 
 
For more information on Heidelberg Alumni U.S. and on how to become a HAUS member, 
please go to www.haus.uni-hd.de/en/ 
 
 John Barber looks forward to seeing you on Saturday, July 28, 2012 at 2 PM 
 
Herzliche Grüße, 
 
Irmintraud Jost 
Executive Director 
Heidelberg University Association 
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